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FAMILY CHILD CARE FAIR 

 
FAMILY CHILD CARE FAIR 
The Family Child Care Fair honors Alameda County Family Child Care Providers by 
providing attendees a multi-lingual workshop on a specific early care and education 
topic and $250 in vouchers to purchase children’s books and child development 
materials. 
 
WHO? 
Licensed Family Child Care Providers serving children from newborn to age 5 in 
Alameda County 
 
 
HOW TO PARTICIPATE? 
The 2009 Family Child Care Fair will be held on Saturday, September 12, 2009. 
Outreach for the Family Child Care Fair will begin in July 2009.    
 
 
HOW ARE PARTICIPANTS SELECTED? 
 First priority is given to providers who have not attended the Family Child Care Fair 

in the past 
 Second priority is given to providers who are first to submit their applications (e.g. 

first come first served) 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Kimberly Sato 
Quality Enhancement Programs Manager 
510.875.2498 
Kimberly.Sato@acgov.org 
 


